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The Planning Advisory Committee met on March 4, 2019.  Items on the agenda 
included a recommendation from the Unsightly Premises Administrator for the 
demolition of 1 Spring Street.  A recommendation from the Manager of Planning and 
Strategic Initiatives regarding a proposed Amherst Courthouse accessibility retrofit 
was presented.  The Amherst Court House is as Municipal Registered Heritage 
Property and the PAC also serves as the Heritage Advisory Committee.  Any 
significant changes to a registered heritage property must be approved.   As such the 
Heritage Advisory Committee is recommending Council approve this accessibility 
retrofit – namely the addition of a ramp to the exterior of the building.  

 

The next meeting is scheduled for May 6. 

 
 


